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  NRC FELLOWSHIP CUP is with Laszlo Somody (20 January 2012)
Birthdays and Anniversaries : March 10 Hans Mostert , 12 Audrey Sloane

If you are unable to fulfil your duty, please arrange your own exchange.

Office Bearers
President
Annemarie Mostert

Club Secretary
Paul Westcott

Treasurer
Hans Mostert

President Elect
Dean Gounden

Diary of Forthcoming Events
MARCH   LITERACY MONTH
17 March   Work Party Bread Companions
21 March No Meeting - Holiday
28 March   Anne’s Meeting with Business meeting
14 April  POETS 2012/13 at the Italian Club in Nigel
5/6 May Blanket Drive
7/10 June DISCON 2012 Champagne Sports Resort
24 June Dean's Induction (Lunch at Randpark).

President Annemarie with guest speaker Haley May, returning Youth Exchange Student 2011
with her parents Tanya and Clarke.

7-Mar 14-Mar 28-Mar

Sergeant Hans Mostert John Turner Nigel Enticknap

Reception Peter Jacob Ian Goldsmith Hans Mostert

Grace Jaqui Dingemans Norman Macleod Lynn Clarke

Welcome
visitors Lynn Clarke Ansie Hibberd Rani Pillay

Swindle Zoe Lees Rani Pillay Tommy  Stratten

Peace Prayer Alison Turner

Toast to Anns Norman Macleod

Introduce
Speaker Rani Pillay Ken  Sloane Paul Westcott

Speaker Ansie Hibberd Arlette Pylyser Sue McMurray

Topic My Rotary Talk History of the
Oostende Club

The Changing
Roles of Libraries



This week’s Rotary Thought is about
Foundation programs. One day we will awaken
to a world where every mother will be able to write
her child‘s name and that child will be able to grow
up to write his or her own name. The world will be
free of polio; every human being in the world will
be able to reach out and drink a clean, clear, glass
of water without fear of disease or contamination;
we will all breathe-in the fresh, clean air of a world
of peace.‖ This can all be accomplished through
the programs of The Rotary Foundation. But we
must all give something, any amount, to The
Rotary Foundation, every year. — Past District
Governor Don Gregory

I N T E R A C T
CORNER:
The Northcliff
High School
Interactors were
active last
Saturday at the
CANSA Shavathon
at Cresta , and had
many happy
customers with
mult i -coloured
hair!

 Attractions

CLUB SERVICES

Speaker Programme: Members need help to organise speakers. ALL members to
provide a contact for a speaker or be prepared to put a topic forward that they are
willing to talk about.

Wine: Rotarians are reminded to bring their donations of wine for the
Swindle. We would hate to have a dry Swindle!
Bulletin: Please provide input to the NRC Bulletin - Short report and photos of the
evening speaker, Key dates for the diary, interesting Rotary Clips or Snippets, or more
details from a NRC Rotary Spot.

Apologies: Please email dingeman@mweb.co.za before 24h00 on Monday
evening prior to the meeting.

Public Relations: Please contact Annemarie with any articles and photos that you
have taken to promote Rotary and the NRC in the Community, and to keep our new
Website up to date!

NEWS & EVENTS

CLUB WEBSITE www.northcliffrotary.co.za
INTERACT WEBSITE http://northcliffinteract.webs.com/
DISTRICT 9400 WEBSITE www.rotary9400.co.za/
ROTARY INTERNATIONAL www.rotary.org
MAKING UP?  http://www.rotary.org/en/AboutUs/SiteTools/ClubLocator

USEFUL WEBSITES

NRC Committee Meetings:
Board - 1st Monday 18h30
Incoming Board - 3rd Monday 18h30
Club Service Projects - 2nd Tuesday 18h30
Foundation -       2nd Wednesday 20h00
Wheel Chair -       3rd Tuesday

ROTARY PHOTO STRIP

Photo 1:.Interactors at the CANSA
Shavathon

Consecration of the plaque in memory of Michael Perlman
The late Dr. Michael Perlman was a founding member and an ex-President of the
Northcliff Rotary Club 1978/79. The consecration of the plaque in memory of Michael
Perlman, husband of Ina, father of Rosemary, David, Harriet and John will take place
on Friday 9th March at West Park Cemetery, Wall of Remembrance, at 09h00.

Bread Companion Update
Roelita has reported that the builder finished the foundation yesterday. The steel
structure is being erected this weekend, thereafter that Dirk, John and team are aiming
to put up the roof and then the walls will be constructed. The Bread Companion team
need our assistance on the weekend of 17 March 2012 with the cladding of roof and
walls. This will be the clubs next Work Party .Please pledge your assistance and
commitment to this day. Roelita has an urgent request for this weekend as they need
a 3 ton truck to transport the steel panels to the site. Can anyone assist or know
anyone that can assist?


